Communication from Public

Name: Allen Natian

Date Submitted: 10/29/2022 05:08 PM

Council File No: 21-1222

Comments for Public Posting: Streets are for ALL of us, not just cars. This happened because the

auto lobby funneled millions in to advertising campaigns to make us think the streets are for cars, and if we get hit, its our fault. Cars

kill. We need LA to be a walkable city. This makes

neighborhoods more vibrant, people happy, and the air cleaner. Take back the streets. That's why the organization is called "STREETS FOR ALL". See this YouTube video for more in

depth information

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TO_368o1Y1E